From: Julio Herrera [mailto:julioherrera522@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 12:01 PM

To: Debbie Baenen

Subject: Re: Village Board Mtg on May 5

Debbie, please let us know if you need any other information! 920-265-3231.

Los Magueyes wishes to amend its premise description on the 2020 liquor license to include
temporary outdoor seating at the 1329 S. Webster location as illustrated on the

attached diagram. The ammended space would be effective as soon approved, for the hours of
11am-9pm 7 days a week through October 1st, 2020. There will be four patio tables spaced apart
for social distancing. We will have temporary fencing surrounding the tables.

Julio Herrera






